

November 2, 2009

Heather Gilbert Vice President of Marketing Angiology Corporation of America 3102 West End Ave. #175 Nashville, TN 37203

Dear Heather:

I want to share my story with you about my experience at the 2009 SHSMD Conference and your company.

In a time of recession when many hospitals are cutting back on travel, I was fortunate enough to get to attend the conference in Orlando. I've attended for the past four years and am never disappointed. The conference always provides an excellent opportunity to gather new ideas, network with peers and meet high quality vendors.

As I visited the vendor area between sessions, I passed by the hallway where AngioScreen was set up. Although your company had sent postcards inviting us to pre-register and try the technology, I had not taken advantage of the offer.

AngioScreen looked intriguing and as I watched the technicians perform the test on several attendees, I thought this might be a great program for our Hospital's Occupational Health Services. OHS contracts with over 500 area businesses providing health screens as well as wellness programs.

I asked one of the AngioScreen staff if I could take an informational folder and you suggested I try an AngioScreen. I said I hadn't made an advance appointment and was on my way to the next session which started in 20 minutes. You looked at the schedule and said that there time right then and it would only take ten minutes, so I agreed.

During the test, the technician suggested I see my PCP noting she saw a small mass on my thyroid. I told her that half of my thyroid had been removed years ago and what she was seeing was probably just scar tissue. She said I still might want to have it checked out.

On Monday following the conference, I phoned my physician and explained what I had been told by the AngioScreen sonographer. He arranged for me to have an ultrasound that same day. Our Hospital sonographer confirmed that there were two thumbnail-size tumors and one cyst on my thyroid.

Thanks to AngioScreen and your very conscientious technician, I have scheduled a needle biopsy with our ENT in the near future.

Sincerely,
Dianna McElfresh
Marketing Coordinator

